



Dear Principals, Teachers & Families

Young Artists from your school are exhibiting in our Student Gallery this Term and it is with pleasure that we invite you to our Term 2 Gallery Opening.

Galleries such as ours are dedicated spaces for Young Artists to showcase their work to an audience outside their immediate peers. It is an important part of any artists' development to display their work and then have the feedback and congratulations from immediate influences such as their school, teachers, principal and of course their parents.

We hope to see you in the Gallery for this wonderful event celebrating the artistic merits of our future artists!

When: Thursday March 26th 2015

Where: Zart Customer Service Centre

4/41 Lexton Road, Box Hill North 3129

Time: 4.15pm – 5.30pm

Opening Speech at 4:45pm

(Drinks and Nibbles on arrival - no alcohol)

RSVP: Monday 23rd March 2015

Email Dee at deez@zartart.com.au or phone 9890 1867

Exhibition on display from March 23rd 2015 until June 17th 2015